
Pontefract Road  Snaith  Goole  DN14 9LB 
Telephone: 01405 860327 

Email: office@thesnaithschool.org.uk 
www.thesnaithschool.org.uk 

 
Headteacher:  Mrs H. Yates BA (Hons), NPQH 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 
The Education Alliance 
Here to make great schools and happier, stronger 
communities so that people have better lives 

 
October 2023 

 
Dear 2023 School Leaver, 

 
Year 11 Leavers Celebration Evening/Art and Photography Showcase 

 
We are planning our Year 11 School Leaver Celebration/Awards Evening a little bit differently this year. The 
evening will be held on Thursday 23rd November 2023 in the Sports Hall.  It will be an opportunity to welcome 
people back into the Sports Hall after its long closure. It is also a fantastic opportunity for the Art and 
Photography department to showcase the work of their GCSE pupils from 2023 in an exhibition.  The evening will 
also allow pupils to collect awards that they have been nominated for, and their GCSE certificates.     
 
The evening is planned to be less formal than previous years.  The first part of the evening will commence at 
6.00pm, and this part of the evening will be for those pupils who have been nominated for an award and will last 
for approximately 45 minutes. This will give pupils and their families/guests the chance to collect their award, 
their examination certificates and view the exhibition.  A separate letter will be sent out to those pupils who have 
been nominated for an award.  
 
From 6.45pm, the Sports Hall is then open to all 2023 school leavers and their families/guests. Pupils will be able 
to view the exhibition, collect their certificates, socialise and celebrate their time at The Snaith School.  
 
Light refreshments will be served on the evening, and it is hoped that every pupil who studied Art and 
Photography will have work on display to view. 
 
We hope that you and your family/guests will be able to attend.  Please complete the short Google form via the 
link below.  
 
https://forms.gle/MkYtG7UXYAZEzA9s8 
 
If you would prefer, you can telephone the school to confirm your attendance, or reply via email to 
office@thesnaithschool.org.uk giving your name, and stating how many guests will be in your party.   Please could 
we ask for replies by Monday 6th November 2023. 

 
If you are unable to attend, your certificates will be kept in school for you to collect after the above date. If you 
are unable to collect them yourself, you may ask someone else to collect them on your behalf between 9am - 
3pm, Monday – Friday.  They must bring a signed letter to show you give them written permission.  The person 
collecting them must also bring some form of photographic identification with them e.g. a passport or photo card 
driving licence, along with your letter.  

 
Yours faithfully, 

 

 
         

Mrs Heather Yates 
Headteacher 
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